
 
 

 
SPC YEAR 7 and 8 CRICKET – 2020/1 season 

 
 
31 August 2020. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
St Peter’s is aligned with Parnell Cricket Club for Year 7 and 8 SPC cricket.  
Boys play as a ‘St Peter’s’ team under the Parnell umbrella. 
 

We encourage Year 7 and 8 SPC cricket players to play in SPC/Parnell teams, but realise some 
players already have affiliations with other clubs.  
(Please note, boys cannot play in a higher grade for club than they are playing at school ie 
they cannot play morning A grade for school and then afternoon premier grade for club) 

The grades we enter teams into will be based on ability once trials have been held 
(most likely just T20 morning grades). We will only be entering teams into the 
Saturday competition (not midweek).  

U12 Boys – year 7: (play term 4 2020 and term 1 2021) 

• Saturday afternoon LO 30, starting at 12.30 pm (depending on ability of trialists) 

• Saturday morning T20 Smash, starting at 9.30 am. 

 U13 Boys – year 8: (Half Season Pre Christmas only).  

• Saturday afternoon LO 30, starting at 12.30 pm (depending on ability of trialists) 

• Saturday morning T20 Smash, starting at 9.30 am. 

o Saturday afternoon T20 Smash, starting at 12.30 pm (depending on 
ability of trialists) 

 

Season dates:  
31st Oct – 19th Dec and 13th Feb – 27th Mar 2021 
 



Registration fees for Parnell Club: 
U12 (full season) $230 and U13 (pre-Xmas) $130 (paid directly to Parnell) 
 
 
Trainings: 

SPC/Parnell teams train at the Domain, and are coached by parent volunteers (coaches can 
specify training day to suit them). 
 
Uniform: 
SPC PE shirt and white pants (players can wear their own white pants).  
 

Information for Year 8 boys playing U13 pre-Xmas this year: 
 
 
At Year 9 level, St Peter’s intends fielding the following teams for 2021: 
 

 Colts (Yr 9 & 10 team)   - Play afternoon from 12 noon 

 Junior A (Yr 9 & 10 team) - Play morning 

 Junior B Yr 9   - Play morning 
 
In early November an email will be sent asking for registrations for 2019 for the above teams.  
Trials are held later in term 4. 
 
It is important that all cricketers play for St Peter’s from year 9 onwards.  We offer an excellent 
pathway for up and coming cricketers through our Junior A, Colts, 2nd XI and 1st XI teams.  The 
1st XI play in the Auckland Secondary School Premier Grade.  The 2nd XI play competitive 
afternoon cricket. We also cater for social cricketers through our Junior B and Senior B teams.   
 
Please can you complete the Expression of Interest form if your son would like to play for 
SPC/Parnell and ask your son to drop it off to the Sports Office by Monday 7th Sept (or you can 
scan and email to me). 
Trial dates will be advised. (First game is on 31st October, so teams should be sorted by week 1 
next term.) 
 
Please DO NOT register your son directly with Parnell yet, as I will send out the link and 
instructions once teams are confirmed. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me. 
Kind Regards, 
 
Anna Drumm 
Sports Administration 
Ph. 524 8108 x 7307 
adrumm@st-peters.school.nz  
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EXPRESION OF INTEREST - YEAR 7/8 CRICKET 
 

ST PETERS / PARNELL 
 
 
NAME: _______________________________ 
 
FORM CLASS: __________ 
DATE OF BIRTH: __________ 
AGE AS OF 01 APR 2020: __________ 
 
NO. OF YEARS CRICKET EXPERIENCE: ______ 
 
LEVEL PREFERED:   A GRADE / B GRADE 
 
 
PARENT INTEREST IN COACHING:  YES / NO 
PARENT INTEREST IN MANAGING: YES/NO 
 
 
PARENTS SIGNATURE: ______________________ 
DATE: __________ 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SPORTS OFFICE BY Monday 7th SEPTEMBER 


